-----0riginal Message-----

From: message@maddmessage.ca [mailto:message@maddmessage.ca)
Sent: Tuesday, September 19, 2017 11:41 AM

To: Stephanie Olewski <solewski@kingsville.ca>

Subject: MADD Message Yearbook Advertising Information

Dear Stephanie,

Further to our conversation today, thank you once again for placing your supportive ad (buisness card $279.00) in our
last edition of the MADD Message Yearbook. For your consideration, please find attached a copy of your previous ad.
By placing an ad in the publication, the Town of Kingsville has demonstrated its support for stopping impaired driving
while publicly promoting your commitment to the cause, all the while backing important programs and services such as
educational seminars in schools for new young drivers. (http://madd.ca/pages/programs/youth-services/school-
programs/the-pact) Without the support of the business community, this important publication would not be possible.
To view our rates, please visit www.maddmessage.ca/rates. Please feel free to email or call me at 1-866-767-1736. We
hope to once again count on your support in our upcoming edition.

Yours truly,
Stacey Biekx



